
Staff
Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor      andrew.straubel@gmail.com          (609) 799-2559
Helen Cull, Bookkeeper             bookkeeper@windsorchapel.org  (551) 486-8096
Dorothy Soi, Admin. Assistant    dsoi@windsorchapel.org                (609) 275-3837

Office hours:  9:30 am - 4:00 pm

401 Village Road East
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550

telephone: (609) 799-2559
fax: (609) 799-4018

chapel@windsorchapel.org
www.windsorchapel.org

Facebook: Windsor Chapel
To know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM known

Elders
Ken Bills ktbills@verizon.net        (609) 275-8557
Tom Taylor guytmt@gmail.com                        (609) 631-8495

Chapel Praise and Prayer Requests:  Praise God Terry
Brown is recovering well at home. Pray for healing for Yvonne Richie from
heart palpitations. Praise God Cindy Shaw is still undetectable for CML and
can continue her treatment-free remission. Pray for an excellent report when
she is tested again this month. Pray for complete healing for Nancy
Muldrow. Pray for continued healing, peace and increased strength for
John Kozabo, Fanny Harris, Joe Herrity, Tom Boote,  Lester Erb,
Bridget Bernheisel and Lasun Dada.   Ask the Lord for guidance and
provision for Bobby George and all our chapel family members
seeking employment.
Missions Prayer Requests:  Praise God with John and Aruna
Desai for a very fruitful 36th Annual Garage Giveaway last month. Pray for
their Annual Christmas Banquet on December 7, and the monthly
Friendship Dinners. Pray that many lives will be impacted for Christ.
Praise God with Scott and Jen Thomson for an encouraging Kick-Off
Retreat with thirty-one student leaders and for 870 spiritual-interest surveys
collected at dining halls.  Pray for wisdom and for good follow-up with all
who responded to the surveys. Praise God for excellent results on Diane
Kennedy’s cancer blood report.  Ask the Lord to continue to bless Diane
with good health.  Pray with Joe Violi for the Navigator students who are
reaching out to new students, seeking to share the love of Christ, and
inviting them into community to experience the abundant life Jesus came to
give.  Pray for wisdom, discernment and strength for Jonas and Beth
Menezes and for growth of the church plant.
Prayer Chains:  Please email all prayer requests to:
prayer@windsorchapel.org.  If you would like to join the chapel and/or
missionary prayer chain and receive regular email prayer requests, please
note it on your chapel card or email chapel@windsorchapel.org.

An EFCA Church

Worship Service
October 6, 2019

9:30 am

Counseling Support Ministry
Cindy Bills clbills@verizon.net (609) 275-8557

Ministry Schedules
 (Next Week:  October 13, 2019)

Greeters:  Nita Cherry
Ushers: Nita Cherry, Jean LaRosa, Gert Ferst
Hospitality: Steve Masticola

Sermon Notes

Welcome

Call to Worship

Exaltation

Announcements and Sharing

Offering and Offertory

“Talk to My Father!”
Matthew 7:7-12

Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor

Communion

Closing Prayer

Happy Birthday!

March 5 Hannah Straubel
March 7 Michael Seiboth
March 9 Thor Bernheisel

Prayer Requests

October 6 Terry Brown
October 12 Robert MacQueen
October 16 Fannie Harris



Activities This Week
Sun., Oct. 6   9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sunday School
Mon., Oct. 7   7:00 am Men’s Breakfast

  7:00 pm Prayer Meeting
  7:30 pm Elders Meeting

Wed., Oct. 9   7:00 am Men’s Breakfast
Thurs., Oct. 10   7:00 pm Perisseia
Sat., Oct. 12   9:00 am Motorcycle Ride

Service Reminders.
Communion will be served today and on the first Sunday of every month.
Counseling Support Ministry - Cindy Bills is available for counseling or
consultation by appointment.  To schedule an appointment, contact Cindy at
clbills@verizon.net or 609-275-8557.
Sermon Messages are available on our website at www.windsorchapel.org.
Welcome Packets are available from an usher or in the lobby.
Cell phones -  Kindly mute or turn off all cell phones and electronic devices.
Nursery is available for children three-years-old and younger.
Children’s Church is available for children age four through third grade  and
begins prior to the sermon.   Ask an usher for additional information.

Prayer and Praise Connection
We all need support walking through this Christian life and a
space to share our needs and rejoice in praising God for His
provision. If you have a praise for answered prayer or a
concern on your heart this morning for yourself, a loved one, our church or the
world, please stop by the Praise and Prayer Connection area after this morning’s
worship service in the front of the chapel and surrender your concerns to our
loving Father.

Weekly Prayer Meeting
Please join us for our weekly prayer meetings on Monday evenings  from 7:00 -
8:00.  We meet in the prayer room of the chapel to praise our awesome God, thank
Him for His many blessings and pray for the needs of our chapel family, community,
country and missionaries throughout the world.

WWWWWe’re delighted you’re here worshipping with
us this morning! Kindly fill out the enclosed
Chapel Card and drop it in the offering plate to
let us know of your interests, concerns and
prayer requests.  If you’re visiting for the first

time, please pick up a Welcome Packet in the lobby, and join us for a cup
of coffee following the service.

Join Us for the 11th Hour!
Just what the doctor ordered: A careful and accurate look at Jesus Christ, God
Incarnate. Our adult Sunday School class is continuing its study of the Gospel of
Luke.  Please join us after the worship service this morning as we look to see
what we can learn about our Lord and Savior.  Men and women will meet
together for this Bible study.
Teachers: Larry and Janet Berrill and Ken and Cindy Bills.

Perisseia
Our women's growth group meets Thursday evenings, 7:00-8:30, in the Chapel
House. All women are welcome as we look at the problem of anxiety in the real
world. No commitment or preparation is required. For more information, please
contact Cindy Bills (clbills@verizon.net; 609-275-8557).

Baptism
A Believers Baptism will be held on October 27, during the worship service.
Through baptism we identify with the death, burial and resurrection of Jesus
Christ. Anyone desiring to follow the Lord in Believers Baptism can contact
Pastor Andy or speak with one of the elders.

Motorcycle Ride
Meet at Windsor Chapel on Saturday, October 12, at 9:00 am (rain date October
19), and enjoy a fall motorcycle ride to the Delaware Water Gap and back along
both sides of the Delaware River. The planned ride time is approximately 5-1/2
hours with a stop midway for lunch.  Contact Larry Berrill for details at
lberrill@verizon.net or 732-723-8507.

Work Day
Please join us on Saturday, October 26, from 9:00 am to noon, for some healthy
exercise as we spruce up our facilities in preparation for the upcoming holidays.
We'll be weeding, trimming and raking outside.  Bring wheelbarrows, gloves and
gardening tools if you can.  Coffee and donuts will be provided!

Men’s Breakfast
Join us on Monday mornings, from 7:00 to 8:00, at the McDonald's on Brunswick
Circle as we study "The Book of Hosea," which dramatically portrays our God's
persistent love.  The temptations of this world—love of power, pleasure, money or
recognition—can lead us away from Him.  Like a loving husband or patient father,
God desires us to return to Him, know Him and faithfully follow Him every day.
Hosea's clear illustration of God's love for us brings us hope and joy.   Contact
Scott Bruno (609-213-9545) for details.  The food, fellowship and study are great!

Men’s Worship and Prayer
All men are welcome to join us on alternating Wednesdays at 7:00 am in the chapel
sanctuary for a time of worship and prayer or at Michael’s Diner on Route 1, in
Lawrenceville, for food, fellowship and to study A. W. Tozer's book entitled, "The
Purpose of Man: Designed to Worship."  Our study will inspire men to not only
understand worship, but also to experience it in their own hearts.  Contact Tom
Taylor (609-631-8495) for complete schedule and details.

Men's Band of Brothers Retreat
All chapel men are invited to attend a refreshing Band of
Brothers Weekend hosted by Camp Orchard Hill on the
weekend of October 18 - 20.  You can expect adventure
activities, great fellowship, excellent teaching and worship
rooted in God's Word. There is something for everyone!  The
program includes Wiffleball, Go-Carts, Basketball, Volleyball,
Archery, Skeet Shooting, Fishing, Boating, Paintball, and
Chef Steve's Man Food! The cost is $85 for one day and
$150 for the weekend, which includes two nights, four
meals, worship, and an incredible speaker, Bruno Giamba.
For additional information, visit the website at
www.camporchardhill.com or speak with Pastor Andy.

Annual Fall Festival
Sunday, October 27

We will gather together outdoors in the picnic area
(weather permitting) immediately following the 11th Hour
Class for a great time of warm fellowship and good food.
Hot dogs, apple cider and donuts will be provided by the
Fellowship Team. Please bring a side dish to share.

Can You Help?
The Fellowship Team can use a few extra hands for the
next two events (Fall Festival and Christmas Dinner). If
you can help with the planning and preparations,
decorating, activities, and/or clean up please contact
Lorraine Brown at lorrainebrown4866@gmail.com


